Nottingham West PTO

October 2nd, 2013
Co-Presidents: Barbara Hayes & Jennifer Nangle

Treasurer: Karen Provencher

Secretary: Suzanne Dozois

· Welcome & Treasurer’s Report

· Geneveive’s Fundraiser Update

· Bingo Update 

· HOT Volunteer Status & School Store Update

· Box Top Contest: October
· Open Positions: 

· HOT Coordinator 

· 1 Popcorn Volunteer for last Monday of each month from 9-1

· Boo Fest will be held on October 25th from 6:15-7:30. Nine stations throughout the building to be manned by NWES staff. Pumpkin carving contest with 1st, 2nd, and 3rd prize winners per grade level- teachers will vote on Friday throughout the day and winning pumpkins will be marked for Boo Fest. Entry is the request of one non perishable canned-food item for the Hudson food pantry. 

· Spirit Wear sales will be held from November 1-15th. Items will include: t-shirt, tie dye t-shirt, hooded sweatshirt, long sleeve T and sweatpants. Flyers will go out on October Orders to arrive before the holidays.

· Hospitality for Teachers for Parent Conference Nights will be on Thursday, Nov. 21 and Monday, Nov. 25

· Book Fair will be held in December. Dates will be: open Thursday, 5 Dec  and Friday, 6 Dec
Help needed- Will need people to assist in student previews as well as evening sales. 

· Family Fun PTO Events:
· October 25, 2013 - Boo Fest

· November 14, 2013 - Roller Skating at Roller Kingdom

· December 6, 2013 - Holiday’s Around the World Evening & Holiday Shopping Event
· January 24, 2014 - Bingo Night

· February 7, 2014 - Barn Yard Valentine Dance

· March 20, 2014 - Roller Skating at Roller Kingdom

· April 11, 2014 - Bingo Night

· May 9, 2014 - Spring Fling PTO Make & Take Craft Night

· June (date TBD) - Family Ice Cream Social
We hope to see you all at our next PTO meeting on Wednesday, November 6th from 7-8pm.

